
Dear Parents/Carers 

 

P2/1 and P3/2 will enjoy a ‘Come to school dressed as Pirate Day’ on Thursday 14th 

June. 

On this day, the children should wear their pirate costumes to school and will enjoy a 

fun-filled day of treats to celebrate the end of their exciting Pirates topic. 

_________________________________________________________________ 

P2/1 – the children can use this pirate costume for the Summer Show which will be the 

following week.  (Please send in in a named bag on Friday 15th June) 

P3/2 – for the summer show, please send in a green and/or brown coloured outfit or 

jungle themed/animal print outfit by Friday 15th June in a named bag. 

_________________________________________________________________ 

Please remember that a simple stripy or coloured T-shirt with a pair of trousers will be 

absolutely perfect as all the children have made pirate hats in class.  There is no need 

to buy expensive costumes – although if you do have a pirate costume at home, then 

feel free to wear!   

 

Kind regards and thank you for your support over the session. 

Mrs Sibbald and Mrs Campbell 

(P2/1 and P3/2 Teacher) 

 


